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         Denholme Shared Church        

 A partnership between The Baptist Church, the Church of England                               
and the United Reformed Church 

Three traditions One Faith 

 

Newsletter for 9th June 2024 

 

Midweek Services on Wednesday 
10.00 BCP Eucharist at Cullingworth 
2.30 pm Prayer and Cake at Harden 

 

10.30 am Morning Worship led by Chris Wilcock 

 

 
 

LEEDS@10 Bradford Episcopal Area Pilgrimage and Service 
Unfortunately the service due to take place on 8th June at the 
Cathedral has been postponed.  Confirmation of the 
rescheduled date will be announced as soon as it is available. 
 

June Messy Church Dates  

3.45pm today at St John’s, Cullingworth  
3.30pm Wednesday 12th June at St Matthew’s, Wilsden  

3.30pm Wednesday 19th June at Denholme Shared Church  
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Benefice Men’s Group 
The Benefice Men’s Group is planning to meet on Wednesday 
19th June for drinks and a meal at the Brown Cow in Bingley 
preceded by a short walk (approx 1hr) yet to be planned.  Meet 
at the pub for the walk at 6.00 pm, back by 7.00pm for eating at 
7.30pm.  Please let Robert know as soon as possible if you 
would like to attend so that he can book a table: 
louiseandrobert22@gmail.com  

 
 

Bible Book Group 
Our next Bible Book Group will be at St Matthew’s in 
Wilsden on Thursday 20th June at 7.00 pm.  We will be 
discussing the Old Testament books of Hosea and 
Joel.  Richard will start reading Hosea on our Benefice 

Facebook Page and our YouTube Channel from this Monday 
morning on weekdays. You can also find an overview of the 
Book of Hosea at The Bible Project . More information about 
Joel will follow as we come towards the end of Hosea. 

 

 
Benefice Fantasy Football  

On 14th June the European Football Championships begin.  
begin.  Hopefully this time, England will go one better than their 
defeat in the final against Italy at Wembley.  You can be part of 
the excitement!  Please let Richard have your team choices by 

13th June 
 
 

mailto:louiseandrobert22@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/hwcdbenefice
https://www.facebook.com/hwcdbenefice
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCtTQasnqIijI2a3y0SX3jEw
https://bibleproject.com/explore/video/hosea/
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Donations for tea/coffee            
Donations received for refreshments after the services this month will 
be forwarded to the Bradford and Airedale Cancer Support Centre. 

 

Daily Prayers on the Benefice Facebook page 
8 am morning prayer    5 pm evening prayer   9 pm night prayer 

 Harden, Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice 

 
PRAYER REQUESTS TO: say14me@hotmail.com 
If you know of anyone who would like prayer to be said on their behalf 
or on behalf of others please provide the above link or send the details 
on their behalf.  Alternatively please speak with any member of the 
ministry team.  Please note that people can only be identified in the 
newsletter by name with their consent. 
 

• Prayers for the coming week 

• The ministry teams and lay leaders within our churches; 

• Local students and teachers as the “exam season” is underway; 

• Pray for a spirit of peace within ourselves and to channel that 
Peace to others; 

• Those awaiting transplant surgery, especially Paul from 
Cullingworth; 

• The work of Bradford & Airedale Cancer Support Centre; 

• Pray for our country, its political leaders and those working for the 
upcoming elections; 

• Pray for the victims of victims of domestic violence and the 
agencies who support them; 

• Pray for the recently bereaved or those facing painful 
anniversaries 

 
 
  

mailto:say14me@hotmail.com
https://it.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Teacup_clipart.svg
https://it.wikipedia.org/wiki/File:Teacup_clipart.svg
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-sa/3.0/
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Denholme Shared Church is a partnership of three denominations; 
Baptist, Church of England and the United Reformed Church. 

Address: Denholme Shared Church, Keighley Road, Denholme BD13 4JT 
For further details please contact Mrs Judith Drake, Church Secretary 

judithdrake47@gmail.com 01274 833603, 07946 829654 
 

The Church is also part of the Benefice of Harden, Wilsden, 
Cullingworth and Denholme 

Benefice Administrator: beneficehwcd@gmail.com 
Team Rector: Revd Richard Burge  Richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org 

Team Vicar: Revd Alison Young 01535 270687  
alison.young@leeds.anglican.org 

Associate Priest: Revd Liz Moy 01535 654991 zilyom@btinternet.com 
Curate: Revd Anna Lumb 07787 155970  

anna.lumb@leeds.anglican.org 
(Days off Richard – Saturday; Alison Thursday, Friday, Saturday, 

Liz – Monday and Thursday; Anna – Saturday) 
Contributions for this newsletter: Janice Le Blancq 

jemilylb@outlook.com  07807 627234 
 

See also our Facebook pages Denholme Shared Church or Harden, 
Wilsden, Cullingworth, Denholme Benefice 

http:www.denholmechurch.org.uk 
Email: denholmechurch@gmail.com 

 

Donations or Regular Giving – a plate is provided for donations or 
envelopes during our services.  You can also send your gift to 
Denholme Shared Church Sort Code 30-63-55, account number 
56734560 but please include your name as a reference or we will be 
unable to thank you.  Cheques can be sent to the Treasurer c/o 
Denholme Shared Church (address above) 

mailto:judithdrake47@gmail.com
mailto:beneficehwcd@gmail.com
mailto:Richard.burge@leeds.anglican.org
mailto:alison.young@leeds.anglican.org
mailto:zilyom@btinternet.com
mailto:anna.lumb@leeds.anglican.org
mailto:jemilylb@outlook.com

